
LAFCO of Monterey County 
 

 

LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF MONTEREY COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Study for Monterey 

Peninsula Water Management District 
 

 

LAFCO staff has prepared a draft Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Study for the 
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District, pursuant to statutory requirements to periodically 
review the services and spheres of influence of local government agencies, and to reflect the District’s 
proposal to expand their Sphere of Influence, annex additional territory, and activate latent powers to 
provide and maintain potable water production and distribution services for retail customers. 

Notice is hereby given that LAFCO will hold a public hearing to consider the action listed below. All 
persons wishing to speak regarding the proposed action will be heard. 

On Monday, October 25, 2021, at 4:00 PM: 

The Commission will consider adopting the 2021 Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence 
Study for Monterey Peninsula Water Management District. Along with this action, the Commission will 
consider finding that approval of the Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Study is exempt 
from provisions of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) as “information collection” under 
Section 15306 of the state CEQA Guidelines and based on the determination that this action does not 
have the potential for causing a significant effect on the environment (Section 15061(b)(3)). The agenda 
and Executive Officer’s Report for this public hearing will be available by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
October 13, 2021 at LAFCO’s web site: www.monterey.lafco.ca.gov  

Based on guidance from the State of California aimed at minimizing the spread of the COVID-19 virus, 
the Commission will hold the meeting electronically only, without a physical location for public 
participation.  The meeting will be accessible by online video conference or by telephone. The meeting 
agenda, when posted, will include instructions for viewing or participating in the public meeting online 
or by telephone. The meeting agenda will also include instructions for submitting written comments in 
advance of the meeting. 

If you have any questions or would like to receive additional information, please contact LAFCO Senior 
Analyst Jonathan Brinkmann at brinkmannj@monterey.lafco.ca.gov or (831) 755-5121. 

     

KATE McKENNA, AICP, Executive Officer  
Local Agency Formation Commission of Monterey County 
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